
‘Live Fully, Laugh Often, Learn Deeply, 

Love as God Loves You …… and Let Your Light Shine!’ 
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The Bishops’ C of E & R C   

(Voluntary Aided) Primary School 
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Head Teacher Mr G Waters 

Telephone: 01245 460107 

Email:   admin@bishops.essex.sch.uk    
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5th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Your child is being offered the opportunity to attend a trip to Chelsea FC Cobham 

Training Ground on Monday 24th February 2025 in Cobham, Surrey.  The event will be 

starting at 9.15am and finishing at approximately 12pm.  
 

The school has organised coach transport to the venue, leaving The Bishops’ promptly at 

7.15am.  Your child will need to arrive at school for 7.05am on this day, please.  At the 

finish, we will travel back to school by coach, arriving back at school at approximately 

1.30pm for the remainder of the school day.  We would ask for a parental contribution of 

£10 per child towards the cost of the coach, the rest of the cost having been subsidised by 

the school. 
 

Your child will need to wear active sportswear for a morning of football, as they would 

wear for football club, and have a packed lunch, snacks, and plenty of water. 
 

Places on the trip are limited to 30 and are being offered to children currently attending Mr 

Evans Football Club on a first come first served basis.  If your child would like to attend, 

please give consent and make a payment of £10 online via Scopay.com. The trip will go live 

on Scopay at 4.30pm on Thursday 6th February.   

 

Hopefully all those children wishing to attend can be accommodated, but if you are 

unsuccessful in securing a place for your child, then we will be operating a waiting list, also 

on a first come first served basis, please email the school office at 

admin@bishops.essex.sch.uk.  If meeting the cost of this trip will be difficult for you, then 

please contact the school office in confidence. 
 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask Mr Evans.   
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mr D Evans 

P E Co-ordinator 

 

 

http://www.bishops.essex.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@bishops.essex.sch.uk
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Child’s Name ………………………………..……….…….. Class …………FAO: Office 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Football Trip to Chelsea FC 

Cobham Training Ground on Monday 24th February 2025  
 

  OR 
 

My child will not be participating in the above event 

 
 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………. Date …………………  

 

Emergency Contact ……………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


